
TREKKING BLACK ROCK



In 1965 the informally known to as the "Leadville Petrified Forest" was renamed in honor of George W. Lund. In 
1951, Lund had witnessed the blasting of the "Leadville" trees by uranium prospectors and was infuriated as he 
watched bulldozers and steam shovels load tons of petrified wood onto trucks for commercial exploitation. 

Today all that is really left is the two caged specimens.  Inside the fenced area the rest of the specimens have 
been taken away by illegal collectors.  Anything outside the fence is collectable - if you can find some.
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Point 1 is the only reference you need to find Lund 
Petrified Forest.  The area is fenced in but has easy 
access. Samples for collecting can be taken from 
surrounding area outside the fence.


